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I saw my first robin this week. That’s my first sign of Spring. This 
seemed like a long winter, but Spring is just around the corner. I look 
forward to watching the flowers bloom and the warm weather that 
soon approaches. (hopefully!) 
 
Our gardens need tending to and our quilting is sometimes placed on 
the back burner for awhile. The ideas still churn in our minds though, 
and we can visit the stores and buy for our next cold weather       
projects. 
 
We welcome Pat Menary at our meeting with some fresh ideas to 
make your heads spin. I’m sure you will enjoy her Trunk Show “A 
Journey Through Time”. 
 
Our executive nominations committee will be looking to fill some 
empty slots of the membership. Please talk to Pat Kalapaca or      
anyone on the executive if you would like to help by serving on a 
committee for the upcoming year. 
 
The Interguild is being held on May 14th, 2011.  Is there anyone that is 
interested in going ?  Please see Leah Mitchell or me if you are inter-
ested in sharing information with quilters from other Guilds. 
 
Don't forget the President's Challenge. It is due June 20th, our last 

meeting before the summer break. 

 
 
Happy Spring ! 
 
 

 

  Janet Slater  

President’s Message 
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The Executive 

 
President:   Janet Slater 

 

Vice-President:  Sue Pirie  

 

Past President:  Pat Kalapaca 

 
Secretary:  Karen Canivet 

 

Treasurer:  Mary Light 
 

Program:  Judi Sullivan , Margo Richardson, 

  Pat Burbidge, Debbie Fawcett 
  Ann Kendrew 

 

Membership: Alanna Woodrow, Doreen Riggin 
  Mary-Lou Crosland 

 

Newsletter: Jeanne Bell, Ida Cunningham, 
                                    Penny M. Squirrell 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

The Committees 

 
Birthday Club: Beckie Shaw, Nanette Horton  

  
Block of the Daphne White , Rosemary Galbraith 

Month/Challenges: Joan Tipping 

 
Bulletin Board: Bev Prior, Anne  Parsons 

 

Community Fern Pugh, Mary-Lynne Simpson, 
Projects:  Jan Dixon, Marilyn Copeland,  

  Marie Tupling  

 
Financial   Beth Toms, Lucia Ferris 

 Reviewers: 

 

Historian:  Leah Mitchell 

 

Librarians:  Liz Nash,  Joyce Dennie, 
  Candice Kitchen, Lorna Raney 

   

Lucky Draw: Susan Pirie, Sue Desanto,  
  June Moir, Debi Arnold 

 

Morning Glories Leah Mitchell 
 

Quilt Show: Mary Light, Leah Mitchell 

 
Refreshments: Linda Horner, Val Ashbourne,  

  Pat Forrest, Anne Crowder 

  
Retreat:  Judi Sullivan, Yvonne Conway,  

  Joan Lorbach, Pam Neilly,  

  Susan Pirie  

   

Stitch ‘n share Betty Sanderson 

 
Web-mistress: Judi Sullivan 

 

Show ‘n Tell               Anne Parsons, Joanne  Kiser,  
                                    Betty Sanderson, Mary DeVries 

 
QBA                            Marion Cole, Leah Mitchell 

 

This list is for Guild purposes only  

Please send newsletter submissions to: 

 

Jeanne Bell LBandJB@auracom.com or 

Ida Cunningham        kandic@rogers.com    or 

Penny M. Squirrell       pmsquirrell@yahoo.com 

Library Procedures 
 

The Guild library created for the use of members of the Guild, operates on the honour 
system.  Guild Library books may be borrowed for one month (from one meeting to the 
next meeting). 
Sign Out Procedures 
1. Remove the sign out card from the pocket in the front of the book. 
2. Record  your name,  telephone number the due date (which will be the next meeting 

–month and year only) 
3. Give the card to the person at the library table. (If there is no card, ask the person at 

the library desk and they will either locate the card or make a substitute.)    
4. The library staff will give you a due dates slip to insert into the pocket to remind you 

to  return it the next month.   
5. A maximum of 3 books may be signed out by one member. 
 
To return a book,  put the book in the return box and the library staff will handle the 
rest. If you forget your book(s) or need more time, there is no problem as long as you 
inform the library staff!!  However, if you have kept a book longer than 3 months, an 
overdue charge of 1 fat  quarter will be charged for each overdue book. 

 
LIBRARY BLOCK, 

Liz Nash, Joyce Dennie,  

Candice Kitchen, Lorna Raney 

 

 

Inchie Quilts by Nadine Ruggles 
Join the latest trend in quilting and make the tiniest quilts yet – only 1” x1” 

square. Perfect for collecting and trading, each of these exquisite little gems 

is a miniature work of art! Nadine shows you how to make and embellish 

Inchies, then offers a variety of ways to attach them to your quilts, adding a 

new kind of texture and interest. 

 

Quilted Post Cards by Cheryl Haynes, Barbara Cooley & Beth Davis 
How would a quilter make a card? With colourful fabrics, of course! Fabric 

enthusiasts across the country are taking this playful concept to extremes! 

Both hand and machine sewers appreciate the array of designs, ranging 

from traditional appliqué to primitive stitching. These projects overflow with 

fresh applications of embellishments. 

 

The Apron Book by EllynAnne Geisel  
From the threadbare treasure that belonged to our grandmother to the kitschy 

couture from the hippest boutique, aprons are back! In a happy convergence of 

nostalgia, pop culture, and contemporary fashion, The Apron Book reminds 

us of everything we once loved about aprons and the shows us how to make 

them ourselves. 

***Calling back your Northcott Challenges*** 
 Our challenge quilts will be displayed at the         

Dufferin County Museum April 24- August 28.  I would 

like quilts in by our April meeting.     

 Thank you, Liz Nash 
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NEXT ISSUE DEADLINE:  MONDAY, MAY 2, 2011 

PROGRAM BLOCK 
General Meetings 
 

 

April 18 ... Trunk Show ... Pat Menary ... A Journey Through Time 

 

Pat specializes in Miniature Heirloom Quilts and enjoys teaching miniature quilts to guilds throughout Ontario and Canada. 

 www.schoolhousecottage.com 

 

May 16 ... From Picture to Paper Pieced Design ... Pam Matthews 

 

Pam enjoys creating patterns from pictures, with dog quilts being a favourite.    

  www.buttonholequiltdesign.com 

 

 Annual  General Meeting 

 

June 20 ...  Year End Social with finger food pot luck 

 

President's Challenge & P.I.G.S. 

  

 

Workshops 

 

April 30 ... Miniature Art Cards ... Pat Menary 

 

These wonderful little fabric cards (2.5 in. x 3.5 in.) explore various methods of fibre art techniques.  Using photos of family members, a 

memory card is produced with crazy quilt and embellishing techniques. 

 Fee:  $50 + optional kit $10 

 

Payment for workshops is due when registering. 
  

Please note that the Guild contracts with workshop leaders to pay their requested fees + mileage.  Refunds may be possible only after all ex-

penses associated with offering the workshop have been met. 

 

 

Long Arm "Hop" 
 

Saturday June 4 ... open houses with members who will demonstrate long/mid arm machines  

 Gather a car load of friends and head out for a drive.  Visit with one or all of the quilters. 

 

 More details to come, but be sure to mark the date on your calendar! 

 

Your program committee:   Judi Sullivan, Margo Richardson, Pat Burbidge, Ann Kendrew & Debbie Fawcett 

FALL RETREAT.. 

 

IS FULL!! 

ALL SPACES ARE 

TAKEN! 

QUILTING BY ASSOCIATION - QBA 
  
QBA is an opportunity to come together on the first Sat. of the month to 

SHARE with each other a new found skill,  technique, or fantastic         

pattern :) 
 May 5th ~ Thread Painting by Janet Slater. 

 June 4th ~ Embellishments by Debi Arnold. 

You may sign-up for these two classes at the April meeting.  Material lists 

are available and class fee is $5.  Coffee/Tea and a treat are provided but 

please bring your own lunch.  Doors open at 9am at Meridian Credit Union 

boardroom where all the above workshops take place.   For more informa-

tion call or email Marion Cole 905 857 0853 marionbcole@rogers.com   OR  

Leah Mitchell 519 928 3059 weebobby@sympatico.ca 

 
Family Transition Place 

 
 
Our commitment to FTP is 200 journals for the year.   
Please help by donating one or two at any time of the year. 
The journals need to be about 6”x8”, lined pages, bound by 
either coil or glue.  Consider making a fabric cover. 
Please leave them in the basket provided at any meeting. 

 

***Thank you for your continuing efforts! We succeeded in reach-

ing our goal of 200 journals for 2010.   

Let's try and reach our 2011 goal of another 200 journals!!!!!!!*** 
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To my Secret Sister  

Thank you for the fabric 

fat quarter and the touch 

of spring with the Moda 

Marbles for my birthday.  

They are beautiful colours. 

Looking forward to    

making something special 

with them. 

Many Thanks 

June Moir 

Thank You Note  
Received from Shelburne Library and Missed in March Issue 

 

Thank you so much for your contribution of the book “Quilt of Belonging.” 

It truly is representative of the Arts and the contributions of our community 

cultural organizations such as yours. 

We really appreciate your contribution and support. 

   Sincerely, 

   Rose Dotten 

Thank You Note (also missed in last issue) 

GRAND VALLEY AND DISTRICT 

PUBLIC LIBRARY 
FEBRUARY, 2011 

Dear supporters of the Grand Valley and District  

Public Library, 

 

I would like to express my heartfelt thank you for 

participating in the 4th annual Big Chili Round-Up. 

We had a great event and we hope next year is even 

better. 

 

Again we could not do The Big Chili Round-Up without 

you. 

 

Thank you 

Carol ann Hall 

Board Chair 

And Yet Another Thank You Missed Last Month 

BROADWAY PENTECOSTAL CHURCH 
    January 26, 2011 

 

Dear Friend of the 2010 Broadway Church “Hope Banquet”, 

 

I would like to thank you for your participation in our Annual “Hope    

Banquet” which was held December 4th, 2010.  Your contribution 

made a difference in someone’s life that really needed one. 

 

This event for single parents, low income families or someone who 

otherwise would be alone at Christmas would not be as successful 

without your participation! 

 

We will be hosting this event again in December 2011 and hope that 

you will once again join us in touching people’s lives who find them-

selves in difficult times during the Christmas season. 

 

Thanks again for your contribution. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Carroll 

Lead Pastor 

Thank you Received from Cedar Heights Residential Living  January 3, 2011 

 

Dear Dufferin Piecemakers, 

 On behalf of the residents and staff at Cedar Heights Residential Living, we would like to extend our sincere thanks 

for your overwhelming generosity over the last few months.  The quilts and pillow cases were tremendously appreciated, and the 

residents were in awe of their beauty.  It is nice for them to have such beautiful items which they can take with them and call 

their own.  As many of our residents come to us with very few personal possessions, having an object to call their own gives our 

residents a sense of pleasure.  Our residents love their quilts, and often snuggle with them while watching television! 

 We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of the wonderful stockingstuffers that you provided 

for our residents.  We had quite a few residents who remained at the residence during the Christmas Holidays this year, and it 

was nice for them to have a few extra items under the tree.  We always appreciate anything that can help make their Christmas 

a special one. 

 Thank you again for your hard work and generosity. 

Sincerely 

Julie MacDonald, Day Program Coordinator 
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NEXT ISSUE DEADLINE:  MONDAY, MAY 2, 2011 

Editor’s Note:  Moved? Change of address?  Change of e-mail address?  Change of phone number?  It is important that 

you notify membership first,  then newsletter.  The members of each committee are listed on page 2 of every newsletter.    

And … if you have any photos, quilty stories, tips, hints, web sites you might like to share, send them to me (email on pg 2) 

but remember the deadline which appears on every odd page of your newsletter!                

Thanks, Jeanne 

Community Projects Block 

 
For those members who were not at the March meeting our guild made 2 presentations: 

 

-21 baby & toddler quilts to the Young Parents Education Program at ODSS.  For more information on this pro-

gram, please check out the article in the current “In the Hills” magazine. 

-6 full size quilts & pillowcases to Cedar Heights Residential Living for their Orangeville home (we gave them 

quilts last fall for the Mono residence as well as stocking stuffers – see thank you letter) 

 

Also in March, we gave 7 baby quilts, 2 sweaters & hats, plus a knitted blanket to the new baby program at the 

hospital.  

Thank you members for your generous support to these programs. 

April work bees….Mon. April 18, 1pm at Fairgrounds 

Tues. April 26, any time after 10:30 am at Cobwebs in Shelburne 
 

Your community projects committee:  Fern Pugh, Jan Dickson, Mary Lynne Simpson, Marilyn Copeland, and Marie Tupling  

Stitch ‘n Share 
Betty Sanderson 

Stitch and Share meets every Wednesday from 1:30 to 

4:00 PM at the Meridian Credit Union on Broadway in 

Orangeville.  (Enter the conference room via the back 

parking lot.)    For further information call  

Betty Sanderson 519-942-3015 
 
 **The group sincerely thanks Meridian for the use of the           

conference room provided at no charge to the  participants. **  

Morning Glories 
Leah Mitchell 

The Morning Glories meet at the Grand Valley Public  

Library the second Friday of each month September to 

June from 9 a.m. to noon. Everyone is welcome to at-

tend. Please bring a cup and a loonie for coffee. We take 

turns bringing muffins and milk. Bring your hand work 

and your Show & Tell. Need some advice? Bring your 

project, we love to help. 

APPEAL FOR QUILTS FOR JAPAN 

 

We have been made aware of appeals for quilts to send to Japan.  The executive have discussed this 

matter and we would like to put together a group of quilts.  They can be sent to Japan through 

various channels. 

 

If you would like to make a quilt for this purpose, please:  

-make quilts no larger than twin size (approx. 60òx72ò) but smaller ones are fine as well.  

-use polyester batting 

-if you need supplies, fabric (tops & backing), batting etc please call Fern at 519-941-8515 (I will be 

away from April 6 to 11) 

-kits will also be available at our next meeting April 18. 
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276 BROADWAY, ORANGEVILLE                                                                                        
OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK (519) 942-1661 

Apr 4 - 23rd LǘΩǎ CŀōǊƛŎƭŀƴŘΩǎ άпоrd BIRTHDAY FLYER SALEέ 

Apr 25 - May 10th Buy 1 GET 2 FREE  sale   
Guild members receive 35%off reg. price our selection of quilt 

battings by the metre or packaged any time with this ad.   
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NEXT ISSUE DEADLINE:  MONDAY, MAY 2, 2011 

DUFFERIN PIECEMAKERS QUILTING GUILD 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT 
Presented by Pat Kalapaca, Alanna Woodrow, Member at Large 

 

Nomination Slate for the Executive & Committees for the Guild Year 

 July 1
st
 2011   to June 30

th
 2012 

 

As required by the Guild Bylaws, the Nominating Committee will call for nominations 

from the floor for any Executive Position at the Annual General Meeting on May 16, 

2011. 

The nomination must have a mover, a seconder and the agreement of the nominee. 

If an Executive position receives more than one nomination, a vote will be taken by ballot. 

  

The Nomination Committee wishes to thank the Guild members who have volunteered to 

 
 Executive Directors 

 
       

 
       

 
 

  

 
President 

Janet Slater 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Vice-President 

Sue Pirie 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Past President 

Pat Kalapaca 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Secretary 

Candice Kitchen 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Treasurer 

Mary Light 
 
 

 
 

 

 
Program 

Judi Sullivan Margo Richardson Pat Burbidge Debbie Fawcett 

Newsletter Penny Squirrell Ida Cunningham -----------------  
 
Membership 

Alanna Woodrow Doreen Riggin ---------------- ------------------------- 

 
 

    

 
COMMITTEES 

    

 
Refreshments 

Linda Horner Val Ashbourne Josie Paquin ----------------------------- 

 
BOM 

Daphne White Rosemary Galbraith Joan tipping  

 
Comm. Projects 

Fern Pugh Mary Lynne Simpson Jan Dickson Marilyn Copeland 

Marie Tupling 
 
 
Library 
 

 
Liz Nash 

 
Joyce Dennie Lorna Raney 

 
------------------- 

 
Lucky Draw 

Debi Arnold Linda Coleman June Moir Sue Pirie 

 
QBA  Quilting by Assoc. 
 

Marion Cole Leah Mitchell   

 
Bulletin Board 

Bev Prior Anne Parsons   

 
Historian 

Leah Mitchell    

 
Financial Review 

Beth Toms Lucia Ferris   

 
Retreat 

Judi Sullivan Yvonne Conway Pam Neilly Sue Pirie 

Joan Lorbach 
 
Quilt Show 2010 

------------------------- --------------------------  
 
 

 
Stitch & Share 

Betty Sanderson  
 
 

 
 

 
Morning Glories 

Leah Mitchell  
 
 

 
 

 
Web-Mistress 

Judi sullivan  
 
 

 
 

 
Birthday Club 

Beckie Shaw Nanette Horton 
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1st prize - ash quilt stand from R. 

J. Taylor Woodworking 

2nd prize - Patches and Pin-

wheels single bed quilt 

 

3rd prize  - 10 half metres from 

Pat’s African fabric stash   

Raffle tickets are 3 for $5 and will be sold until the April meeting 

Raffle proceeds to Sauti Moja in Africa (Pat K's project) 

Draw takes place after Break 

at the  April Meeting! 
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NEXT ISSUE DEADLINE:  MONDAY, MAY 2, 2011 

Whatôs On 
-Ontario Quilting Connections and 

-Canadian Quilters’ Associations 

April 29 - May 1, 2011 - Windsor Quilters’ Guild - 2011 Quilt 

Show & Sale - Roseland Golf and Curling Club, 455 Kennedy  Dr., 

Windsor.  Adm. $5.00, Fashion show, auction of little quilts, view-

ers’ choice,  merchants’ mall, boutique.  For more info, contact 

Vivian LaCroix vivianlac@gmail.com OR Pat Laing at 519- 

733-5731, or visit  http://windsorquiltersguild.8m.com 

 

April 30 - May 1, 2011 -  Region of York Quilters Guild proudly 

presents  ñSilver Threads Quilt ShowðCelebrating 25 years of 

Quilting Togetherò,  at the Newmarket Seniors Meeting Place, 474 

Davis Drive, Newmarket, ON.  Features:  3 rooms of quality quilts, 

wall hangings, miniatures, quilted clothing and bags, Guild Chal-

lenge and Viewers’ Choice, merchants’ mall, tea room, raffle quilt 

and door prizes.  Quilt Appraiser Judy Lyons on site May 1.  Adm $5 

www.regionofyorkquiltersguild.ca 

 

Apr. 30 & May 1, 2011 Brampton Quiltersô Guild 2011 Quilt 

Show at the Jim Archdekin Recreation Centre 292 Conestoga 

Dr. Merchant Mall Vendors, Members Boutique (items for sale made 

by our members), Miniture Quilt Raffle, Community Projects and 

Tea Room (sandwiches, squares, chili, hot and cold beverages).  

May 14 & 15, 2011ðHalton Quilters’ Guild Presents, Quilts in the 

Gardens, Royal Botanical Gardens, Burlington, ON.  Over 200 

quilts, special exhibit Canada Packers Quilt Collection, vendors, 

members boutique, restaurant, sandwich bar and lounge, demonstra-

tions, certified quilt appraiser on site.  Adm. $7.00 

www.quiltsinthegardens.com 

 

May 19,20 & 21st, 2011. Niagara Heritage Quilter’s Guild hosts 

ñQuilts of Niagara é A Symphony of Talentsò  at Niagara Col-

lege Canada, Niagara-on-the-Lake Campus, 35 Taylor Road, Niagara

-on-the-Lake, ON L0S 1J0.  400 Quilts, raffle quilt, boutique items 

and quilts for sale.  Mini demos, a merchants mall and silent auction.  

Lectures twice a day with advance registration of $3.00.  On site 

quilt appraisals with Judy Lyons, by appt. on Thurs. only.  Crescendo 

of show—a car quilt!  Adm. $6 at door, $5 in advance.  For further 

info call Nina at 905-562-4859 or check www.nhqg.ca 

 

May 23-28, 2011 Quilts of the Netherlands, Recreation Centre, 

Ailsa Craig, ON.  Quilting Our Community: Town-wide Quilt Air-

ing, daily info sessions, over 120 quilts on exhibit, workshops with 

Dutch and Canadian Teachers, tea room, merchant’s mall, opening 

gala and closing banquet.   www.ailsacraigquiltfestival.org 

 

May 24 - 28, 2011Quilt Ontario at University of Western Ontario 

in London, Ontario.  London, Ontario is hosting CQA/ACC Quilt 

Ontario 2011!  FACEBOOK: www.facebook.com/pages/CQAACC-

Quilt-Ontario-2011-London/130116847025843   

BLOG: www.quiltontario2011.blogspot.com/ 

TOURISM – LONDON, ON: www.londontourism.ca/ 

NOTICE:   The Fall Fair Prize Books for 2011 
are now available.  The Guild supports five 
“Specials” as part of its Community Outreach 
Program.  The following “Specials” are listed in 

the Prize Books of Caledon (June 10-12), Orangeville (Sept. 2-
5), Shelburne (Sept. 16-18), Grand Valley (Sept. 23-25) 

 
Specials by Dufferin Piecemakers Quilting Guild 

 
1. Pieced Wall Hanging, hand quilted, maximum perimeter of 

192 inches, minimum perimeter of 80 inches. 
2. Pieced Wall Hanging, machine quilted, maximum perimeter 

of 192 inches, minimum perimeter of 80 inches. 
3. Wall Hanging, any appliqué technique and hand quilted, 

maximum perimeter of 192 inches, minimum perimeter of 
80 inches. 

4. Wall Hanging, any appliqué technique and machine quilted, 
maximum perimeter of 192 inches, minimum perimeter of 
80 inches. 

5. Quilt larger than a perimeter of 240  inches, any technique, 
hand quilted.                                                                                                     

       Prizes:  1st: $10,  2nd: $8,  3rd: $6 
 
Please support your local Fall Fairs by entering your handiwork. 

   Same ad Every 

Month 
Ad Changes Required 

Type of Ad Ad Size Guild Non-Guild Guild Non-Guild 

Secret Sister  $ 2.00 n/a n/a n/a 

Classified 1”x3” $ 7.00 $ 8.00 $ 8.00 $10.00 

Business Card 2”x3” $10.00 $12.00 $12.00 $15.00 

Quarter Page 5”x3” $12.00 $15.00 $15.00 $20.00 

Half Page 7”x5” $25.00 $30.00 $30.00 $35.00 

Full Page 7”x10” $50.00 $55.00 $55.00 $60.00 

  Prepay for the year and get a 10% discount! 

ADVERTISING RATES 

 

A FEW THINGS TO REMEMBER!  
   During the meeting please…. 

 
 

§ Turn off the ring on your cell phone, or go to another room to use it 

§ Minimum chatting when there is a speaker.   

§ Keep our meetings scent free (we have members and guests who are 

allergic/sensitive to perfumes, scented body wash, etc.)  
    THANK YOU! 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/CQAACC-Quilt-Ontario-2011-London/130116847025843
http://www.facebook.com/pages/CQAACC-Quilt-Ontario-2011-London/130116847025843
http://www.quiltontario2011.blogspot.com/
http://www.londontourism.ca/


Refreshment Block 
Linda Horner, Val Ashbourne 
Pat Forrest, Anne Crowder 

 

We thank Karen Canivet, Elizabeth 

Bricker, Maureen Swift, Brenda    

Lamont, and Cheryl Staeger for our 

April treats. 

 

We look forward to our May goodies 

from Jeanette Pilson, Pille Piegaze, 

Connie Walterhouse, Debi Arnold 

and Liz Nash.. 

Remember those with        

allergies and keep our                 

refreshments  

ñnut freeò ! 

General Meeting: 

 
Date:   Monday,  Apr. 18, 2011 
            Monday,  May  16, 2011 
 
Time:    7:00 p.m.  Doors Open 
 
Please wait until 7:00 to arrive.  This will allow time 
for the committee volunteers to set up the room. 

***** 
Place:   Orangeville Fairgrounds 
 5 Sideroad of Mono 

Executive Meeting: 

 
Date: Thursday , Apr. 28, 2011 

 
Time: 7:00 p.m. 
 
Place: Meridian, Orangeville 

 
Please call /email Janet if you will be attending. 

 

Next Meeting Bring:  

§ Name Tags Worn 

§ Mug for Coffee/Tea 

§ Inside shoes or slippers 

§ Northcott Challenge Quilts 

§ Show and Tell  

§ Journals for FTP 

§ Pillowcases for Conkerr Cancer 

§ Loonie for the Raffle 

§ Library Books 

§ and a …... 

ñSet Upò and ñTake Downò Block  (May) 

Set Up (arrive 6:40 PM) Take Down 

Jan Dickson Beth Toms 

Anne Crowder Lucia Ferris 

Pat Burbidge Marie Tupling 

Norma Mintz Linda Horner 

Pat Chambers  

Jeanette Pilson  

Thanks for filling all the spots and helping  

even when your name wasnõt on the list! 

WEB BLOCK 
Submitted by various guild members 

www.quiltpatternmagazine.com 
Contest to win a magazine subscription: 

www.quiltpatternmagazine.com/program/guild.html 
 

A very special video, second time requested. 
Www.youtube.com/watch?v=7lfaSmDxVZQ 

 
www.flarefabrics.ca 

ñSet Upò and ñTake Downò Block  (Apr) 

Set Up (arrive 6:40 PM) Take Down 

Linda Horner Florence Borruat 

Anne Crowder Yvonne Guse Rahn 

Bev Prior  

Donna Henderson  

Mary Lynne Simpson  

  

 

Nanette Horton  Nov 15** 

Gredina Merkens  Nov 20 

Ruth Williams  Nov 26** 

Ellen Grove  Nov 28** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Birthday Club Members Submitted by: 

 Beckie Shaw and Nanette Horton 
 

***Did you remember your secret sister?*** 

Member Birthday Celebrations Member Birthday Celebrations 

Daphne White  Apr 1 

Betty Sanderson  Apr 1 

Rosemary Galbraith  Apr 5 

Anne Parsons  Apr 9** 

Sue Hopkins-VanZant Apr 13** 

Debi Arnold  Apr 15 

Amy Pugh   Apr 15 

Pat Forrest  Apr 28 

 

 
Donna Henderson  May 1** 

Pat Chambers  May 15 

Pat Burbidge  May 16** 

Elma Best   May 19** 

Judi Jamieson  May 20** 

Jeanette Pilson  May 20 

Barb Johnson  May 29** 

Diane Woodward  May 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Birthday Club Members Submitted by: 

 Beckie Shaw and Nanette Horton 
 

 

***Did you remember your secret sister?*** 

Member Birthday Celebrations 


